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"ONE STEP AWAY FROM STUDENTSHIP"
June  10,  2021,  On  behalf  of  our  institute  staff  associate  professor  of  the  Department  of  Economics  U.S.
Sangirova and employee of the Department of Youth Affairs, Spirituality and Enlightenment M.B. Baratov
participated at the event under the motto "ONE STEP AWAY FROM STUDENTSHIP" in the secondary school
No.  68 of  the Department of  Public  Education of  Ortachirchik district,  Tashkent region.  They shared
information on our institute, the conditions and opportunities created to students.

At the end of the event, young people received answers to their questions from teachers.

Parents who attended the event also received answers to their questions. Most of the graduates who took
part  in  the  event  asserted  that  they  would  definitely  apply  to  the  Tashkent  Institute  of  Irrigation  and
Agricultural  Mechanization  Engineers.  after  the  admission  process  and  took  a  photo  together.
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